April 22, 2020

Jeff Bouchard
78 Royal Pines Lane
Lillington, NC 27546

Ref. Manufactured Housing Set-up for
78 Royal Pines Lane - Lillington, NC .

Mr. Bouchard,

Based on my inspection of the above referenced project I certify that the foundation anchoring
system and pier construction for the elevated set-up meets my original recommendations per my
letter dated April 16, 2020 and should meet or exceed NC Building Code Standards for
Manufactured Housing.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

et

Donald D. Paschall, Jr.,

PO Box 291 — 318 South Spruce Street — Proctorville, NC 28375 — (910)734-2005



